
Wellness and support sessions in the Community Garden (Optional) 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
Please watch for emails from Pak Peter and Pak Jon C with an invitation for 
your child to attend optional, regular sessions in Dyatmika’s Community 
Garden and field next to the large carpark. We have sheltered areas available, 
where people can be physically distanced.  
 
What are these sessions for? 
These sessions will be to: 

 focus on student wellness and support 
 allow teachers and students to meet in small groups, following strict 

COVID-19 protocols  
 learn and practice Dyatmika’s COVID-19 health protocols  
 teach games to younger students that they can safely play outdoors 

during break times when the campus is permitted to reopen 
 exchange reading books, pick up or swap additional resources 
 give feedback about work completed / ask questions in person about 

learning tasks 
 

Who will be there?  
 For Primary, separate sessions will be for Classes 1 to 5 
 For High School, initial sessions will be for Classes 6, 7 and 8 separately. 

The first sessions will be for Class 6 where at least half the students are 
new to our school.  

 
Students in a particular class group will be the only students present.  They will 
not be mixed with other classes.  
 
When and for how long? 
Each session will be for a maximum of 3 hours.  
 
The emails from the Heads of School will detail dates, times, drop off and pick 
up procedures.   
 
What health measures will be in place? 

 Everyone will wear a mask 
 Physical distancing will be followed 
 Furniture / resources will be sanitized 
 Temperature check on arrival 
 Frequent hand cleaning  
 The garden / field are areas with fresh air  

 
What to bring and wear 



Students will need to bring (in a school bag): 
 A cloth mask and a spare mask in a plastic bag 
 A bottle of water 
 A snack / lunch depending on the session time 
 Their personal pencil case 
 Personal hand sanitizer, small tissues, personal wipes 

 
Students should be in free dress, not school uniform.  
 
Permission form  
If you have not yet signed the parent permission form, these will be available 
in the carpark (on the day) for you to sign before your child can attend.   
 
What if I don’t want my child to attend? 
That’s fine. Teaching remains online. Your child will be able to access learning 
set for that time.   
 
Please note that: 

 These sessions are entirely voluntary.   
 Dyatmika is not reopening the campus. 
 Teaching remains online.  

 
We also ask that you avoid posting on social media about your child being back 
at Dyatmika. Our campus is still closed and we continue to deliver our learning 
online. The time together is to support our students’ wellbeing and give them 
access to resources and their teachers.   
 
Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 


